
National Melanoma/Skin Cancer Awareness 

Even if you have carefully practiced sun safety all summer, it's important to continue being 

vigilant about your skin in fall, winter, and beyond. Throughout the year, you should examine 

your skin head-to-toe once a month, looking for any suspicious lesions. Self-exams can help 

you identify potential skin cancers early, when they can almost always be completely cured. 

First, for a successful self-exam, you obviously need to know what you're looking for.  As a 

general rule, to spot either melanomas or non-melanoma skin cancers (such as basal cell 

carcinoma and squamous cell carcinoma), take note of any new moles or growths, and any 

existing growths that begin to grow or change significantly in any other way.  Lesions that 

change, itch, bleed, or don't heal are also alarm signals. 

It is so vital to catch melanoma, the deadliest form of skin cancer, early that physicians have 

developed two specific strategies for early recognition of the disease: the ABCDEs and the Ugly 

Duckling sign.   

To learn more about the ABCDEs and the Ugly Duckling strategies visit 

Skincancer.org 
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